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THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

BEFORE THE 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Re: Abenaki Water Company 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE RATE SCHEDULE 

Abenaki Water Company ("Company") provides notice to the Commission that it 
intends to file a rate schedule for Rosebrook customers. The Company estimates the 
proposed permanent revenue increase of approximately $105,000 and percentage increase 
of 40% and the proposed step revenue increase of $9 ,000 and percentage increase of 2%. 

If you, the Commissioners and/or the Commission's Staff have any questions or 
comments, please call me at 207-423-0215. 

Very truly yours, 

_St-~l-_. \:>. S\--~ 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 


